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We have reviewed a letter but are unclear on how this North Lincolnshire Green Energy Park
(NLGEP) will impact our manufacturing facility located at Rams Boulevard, Foxhills Industrial
Estate, Scunthorpe, DN15 8QW.

By way of background, we are a food manufacturing company which operates 24/7 and includes
large deliveries to the site of live birds. As such, please can you explain to us how this
development will impact us, including but not limited to, transport, contamination, vibration, etc.
As you can appreciate, we have a duty to preserve and maintain the welfare of the birds and our
deliveries and factory cannot be affected due to the development of the NLGEP.

We emailed previously to express our concern over these matters and were simply forwarded a
great deal of documents. As we have no knowledge in this development, and the fact that there
are so many documents to review, we are having issues understanding the main details of the
proposal, where its located (as the map attached to the letter covers a large area in red and is too
small to locate our factory on it) and how that will impact our factory.

Please can you list out specifically the below details:-

a€¢ Where the NLGEP is to be located? There seems to be one large area surrounded by red on
the map but also several offshoots, are these also part of the NLGEP being constructed?

a€c¢ If approved, when is development due to take place?

a€¢ How long will development take?

a€¢ Will it impact Rams Boulevard, Foxhills Industrial Estate? And if so, how? Particularly, please
can you highlight potential traffic issues that might affect this area?

Once we are clear on the above details, we will be able to review further and advise again on any
more concerns we may have. It may also be advisable to set up a call between the parties to
discuss any queries, once we are in receipt of the above information.

In the meantime, due to the majority of the registered office workforce now working from home,
please can you forward any further correspondence direct by email to legal@2sfg.com, rather
than posting to our Wakefield office.

We look forward to your response.
Kind regards

Legal Department

2 Sisters Food Group

Trinity Park House, Trinity Business Park, Wakefield WF2 S8EE
Email: legal@2sfg.com



